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Our ref.: DRA-AP/RA VIWIGQOS GENEVA, 7 December 2012

Subject:  Final report of the RA V Workshop on Regional WMO Integrated Global Observing
System (WIGOS) Implementation Plan, Jakarta, Indonesia, 8-9 September 2012

Dear Sir/Madam,

In response to the request from the Sixteenth World Meteorological Congress
(May/June, 2011) concerning the development of the Regional WMO Integrated Global Observing
System (WIGOS) Implementation Plans, the Management Group of Regional Association V
(South-West Pacific), at its eighth session (Geneva, 28 June to 2 July 2012), proposed that a
meeting on the development of a Regional WIGOS Implementation Plan for RA V be held in
conjunction with the fifteenth session of the Commission for Basic Systems (CBS-15) (Jakarta,
Indonesia, 10-15 September 2012) and requested the Lead of the RA V Working Group of
Infrastructure (WG-INFR) to initiate the organization of the meeting with support from the WMO
Secretariat.

At the kind invitation of the Government of Indonesia, the RA V Workshop on Regional
WMO Integrated Global Observing System (WIGOS) Implementation Plan (R-WIP-V) was held at
the headquarters of the Indonesia Agency for Meteorology, Climatology and Geophysics (BMKG)
in Jakarta on 8 September 2012 and at the Mercure Convention Centre Ancol in Jakarta on
9 September 2012, in conjunction with CBS-15.

In this connection, | have pleasure in informing you that the final report and documents
of the workshop and the presentations delivered at the workshop are available at:
http://www.wmo.int/pages/prog/dra/rap/meetings/RAV-WIGQOS-DocPlan.html

The workshop identified priority activities to be pursued in areas of key activities and
proposed the steps for the finalization of R-WIP-V.

Your kind attention to the report and the Website mentioned above and your comments
and views on the further development and finalization of R-WIP-V would be highly appreciated.

Yours faithfully,

—

(J. Lengoasa)
for the Secretary-General
To: Permanent Representatives Members of Regional Association V (PSW-435)

cc: President and vice-president of RAV )
Participants in the workshop ) (for information)





